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HOMICIDE 
 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
February 7, 2009, at approximately 02:05 A.M.  The homicide occurred in the 
2300 Block of Northwest 6th Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL. 
  
Officers responded to this location after receiving information of a shooting.  
Upon their arrival they discovered victim, Kerri Gilbert, B/M, 03/25/82, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident.  Gilbert was transported to Broward General Medical 
Center, where he was pronounced deceased as a result of his injuries.   
 
The second victim has been identified as Timothy Bernard Kelly, B/M, 12/20/75, 
a Fort Lauderdale resident.  Kelly still remains at Broward General Medical 
Center and is listed in critical condition. 
 
Investigation is continuing. 
 
Anyone who may have witnessed or who may have information regarding this 
homicide is encouraged to contact Detective Ghalib Carmichael at 954-828-5521 
or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.  
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